
Daniel’s Law (P.L. 2020, c. 125), which took effect on January 13, 2023, prohibits the Township 
of Clinton from disclosing the home addresses or unpublished telephone numbers of certain active 
and retired law enforcement officers, judicial officers, prosecutors, and their immediate family 
members.  Because of the risk that older Council meeting minutes could contain information that 
is protected under Daniel’s Law, the Township has removed all minutes prior to January 1, 2023 
from its website. If you need a copy of those minutes, please submit an Open Public Records Act 
request to the Township Clerk, who will review the specific record and make any necessary 
redactions prior to its release. The following is a link to the Township’s OPRA request form: 
https://www.clintontwpnj.gov/images/forms/opra-form.pdf. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 

https://www.clintontwpnj.gov/images/forms/opra-form.pdf

